
Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 
Day Meeting 
May 11, 2006 

 
 
Vice President Doreen Thornton called the meeting to order.  Irene made a 
motion to approve the minutes as printed and Kathy Eck seconded.  
 
Programs — Barbara: There were 17 quilters who went to the Quilts of Gee’s 
Bend exhibit. Today’s meeting will feature a search for the ugliest fabric. The 
May night meeting will be a trunk show by Linda Patton of Quilt Station and 
the June day meeting will be a workshop on the X-block from Linda. 
Publicity — Robin Meyer handed out new brochures. 
Challenge Quilts — Robin Meyer: Encouraged quilters to sign up for wrapping 
paper challenge. 
Library — Robin Meyer: A table will be set up at each meeting to showcase the 
books in our library and to make it more user friendly. 
Historian — Patti reported that the book is available. Also reported that the 
soldiers from the Douglasville Armory will return on May 17th.  
Ways and Means — Dina: Book Fair today with proceeds going to guild. Sewing 
basket will be raffled today. New items are a tote and a packet of “I Spy” 
squares. Cookbooks and pins are still available. Also, Fons & Porter magazines, 
either new or renewal subscriptions, can be purchased through the guild. 
Hospitality — Barbara: Cool salads and desserts for June meeting. Lemonade 
furnished. 
Sunshine — Louise: Dorene Bickford’s mom had cancer surgery. She is now 
out of ICU. Kathy’s son and Jennie’s son are home from Iraq. 
Day Bee — Kathy Eck: May’s day bee will be a mystery trip coordinated by 
Carolyn. The June bee will meet at Doreen’s. 
Quilt ‘Til You Wilt — Irene: May 20th. $5.00 at door. Bring covered dish. 
Possibly order steak dinner. Irene also told about the party for the Armory 
soldiers on June 3rd. Must sign up by May 15th. Also, our quilts for the New 
Manchester Museum at Sweetwater Park will be delivered soon.  
Thank the Bank — Irene for Jennie: Wreath wall hanging. Need to make ten. 
Community Service — Cathy Russo: Blankie project. Instructions in April 
newsletter. Sign up now. Due by September. Goal is 20. 
 
Doreen congratulated those members with May birthdays. 
 
New Business — Phyllis Smith has 92 bolts of fabric for sale at $4 per yard 
with a portion going to the guild. Call her to see fabric. 
Membership — Denise: 31 present including one new member. Floral fat 
quarter lottery won by Rebekah. June fat quarters will be neutrals. Door prizes. 
 
After Show and Tell, the meeting was adjourned for the ugliest fabric program. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sandra Wilson 


